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Welcome New Members

	· Jacob Donnelly
	· John Hedges

	· Kaiden Plozza
	· Zachary McGlinn

	· Scott Choyce
	· Peter Choyce

	· Kristian Purcell
	· Tyler Verschuren

	· Myles Phillip-Clarke
	· Stephen Heyden


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and please don’t hesitate to speak to any committee member if you have any queries.

Safety Issues

All riders and parents must remember the following safety issues:

· All riders must wear long sleeved tops, tucked into long pants.

· Helmets MUST be done up firmly (no more than two finger space between strap and chin).

· During practice, riders must not stop anywhere on the track, including the top of berms.

· Riders must ALWAYS ride in the correct direction and not cut across the track at any point.

Busy Bee

We will be running a Busy Bee on April 7th (Easter Saturday) to prepare the track for the Super Series. We need as many helpers as we can, so if you have even an hour to spare, please come down and help to spruce up the track. Lunch and refreshments will be supplied.
Sundowner

Don’t forget the Sundowner Saturday 17th March. Bring along a plate of nibbles to share and hamburgers will be provided for the kids. This is a great way to get to meet other Southside members and parents.

Southside Super Series

On Sunday 15th April (middle weekend of the school holidays) Super Series #4 will be held at our track. This will be a great opportunity for our members with open or sprocket licences to participate in an open event. If you can’t race, come down and watch WA;s best riders battle it out! Entry forms are available at the club and also on the BMXWA and Southside websites. We are seeking for sponsorship for classes and letters concerning this have been sent to most members (if you haven’t received one please see someone at the canteen). In the past we have had support from local businesses, so if you have any contacts please help your club out by using the sponsor letters to ask for sponsorship. We will also be holding raffles on day and there are some fantastic prizes to be won but we are always looking for more donations to raffle. We will also be needing members help with the canteen, so please let someone know you will be available to help. These events are a great opportunity for newcomers to BMX to see the sport at its best so we encourage all new members to come along.

Fundraising

Most members will have received a box of chocolates to sell (if you haven’t eaten them all!) If you haven’t, or would like more, please see Carl at the track. We will also be raffling a fantastic PK Ripper bike soon, generously donated by Tony and Lee from Bike Force Midland. This is a seriously good bike and having one as a raffle prize is a fantastic opportunity. Tickets for this raffle should be available this Saturday at the club and it will be drawn at our Super Series.

Changes to Race Calendar

Please note that due to the change of date for Rockingham Super Series, Southside WILL now be racing on Saturday 31st March.
New Berm Named

The new Berm at the end of the first straight has been officially named Sykes Corner. Noel Sykes was a founding member of Southside and was involved in the building of our track many years ago. Sadly Noel passed away recently. We are pleased to be able to honour his memory by naming the new berm after him.

Nominations

Due to the large number of riders nominating at Southside, racing will have to start on time. Therefore nominations will close at 3:20pm SHARP!! IF YOU ARRIVE LATER THAN 3:20pm YOU WILL BE ABLE TO RACE BUT YOU WILL NOT BE SCORED.
	Licenses due to expire:


Jarvis Emberson
21 February 2007
Dylan Mitchell
6 March 2007

Billy Bowen
6 March 2007
William Kehoe
18 March 2007

Aiden Hankin
31 March 2007
Liam Cross-Hine
1 April 2007

Charlie Marchetti
1 April 2007
Nathan Kerns
8 April 2007

Georgia Bradford
8 April 2007
Paul Czirr
21 April 2007

Brittany Keogh
22 April 2007
James McCartney
22 April 2007

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Super Series #3
-
Rockingham
-
Sunday 1st April
· Super Series #4
-
Southside
-
Sunday 15th April
· BMXA National Championships
Lake Macquarie NSW
-
4 – 6 May
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